
Dear CNS-ON Members, 

As 2021 draws to a close we at CNS-ON wish you all a Joyous holiday season. Past 

few years have been turbulent. We hope you find some time to reconnect with loved 

ones, family and friends.  Many of members will be working over this week, to You we 

send out deepest gratitude.   

As we look ahead into the New Year 2022, The Executive team send greetings to all our 

CNS colleagues. Take some time aside for self care, rejuvenate and find support as we 

enter into another season of challenges.  

Do connect with us via our Colleague to Colleague Zoom meetings, Newsletters, Social 

Media Updates, our new improved web page and via email.  

Merry Christmas! Happy Holidays! Seasons Greetings!  

 

Rashmy Lobo 
President- CNS-ON  
Dec 20, 2021 

 
 

 

 


